
Hinsdale School District 

Hearing Notice  

To the inhabitants of the Hinsdale School District, Hinsdale, NH you are herby notified to 

meet at the Hinsdale SAU Conference Room at 6:15 on Wednesday June 14, 2017 to conduct a 

hearing to consider the following: 

Per RSA: 198:20-b III (a), the purpose of the public hearing is to consider the acceptance 

and expenditure of unanticipated funds. 

 


